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From: OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
Date: September 20, 2023
Subject: RE-SCHEDULING OF THE GIRL SCOUT WEEK CELEBRATION

To give all schools and our Girl Scout Council an ample time to prepare for the Girl Scout Week
Celebration, it was decided to move it from September 29, 2023 to October 10, 2023. This is to
be held at CSI Stadia, Dagupan City. g

All schools are expected to extend its usual support and participation to the said event.

To discuss all the final details of the event, there will be a meeting of all District Field Advisers
and Secondary School Coordinators on September 29, 2023, Friday @ 2:00 p.m. at the Council
Headquarters.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

Approved:

GSP Commissioner on Administration



